Spectator Guidelines in
Downtown Fairborn for

the 2018 USAF Marathon

For safety considerations, spectators along the
marathon course within downtown Fairborn are
discouraged from possessing any of the items listed
below:

- Backpacks or any similar item carried over
the shoulder.

- Suitcases and rolling bags/rollers.

- Coolers.

- Glass containers or cans.

- Flammable liquids, fuels, fireworks or
explosives.

- Large Handbags, packages, or bulky items.

The request for spectators to leave these items at
home is being made in order to help us increase
safety and security for both spectators and runners.
We hope you have a great time watching the
marathon and cheering on the runners. Thank you
for your cooperation!




